Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Street Works Notices/Permits 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:

We write with regards to a recent damage caused to Virgin Media’s apparatus at/near to Unit 5, Wanstead Road, Leicester, LE3 1TR. 

In order that we may investigate this damage could you please provide us with street works notices and permits going back as far as your records allow for the above mentioned location. 

We would also appreciate if you are able to confirm whether any resurfacing has been undertaken by the council at and/or near to the Location. 

Answer: 
Please find attached files with relevant information
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

